
 
 

 

 

Being involved with the Creative Dramatics Program is a very special privilege.  Twenty 

to twenty-five children will be selected for the program.  Participating students must 

demonstrate high interest in dramatics, positive attitudes for new experiences, a spirit of 

cooperation and most importantly, a high degree of responsibility for schoolwork.  The 

children will work for about 90 minutes once a week after school for the duration of the 

program.  Additionally, they will travel to the Public Theater approximately 3 mornings 

and visit our collaborating school.  The children must be responsible for completing and 

turning in their schoolwork without the teachers having to “track them down.”   
 

The drama experience is very rewarding.  These comments are not meant to discourage 

anyone, but just to make the expectations clear.  Parent and students need to read and 

sign this document. 

 
 
 
 
I have read and understand that I will be expected to be a respectful, 
responsible student if selected for the Creative Dramatics Program.    I will 
check with my teachers and assume the responsibility for completing and 
turning in any work I miss. 
 
 
Student signature  
 
 

I understand what is expected of my child if he/she is selected to be in the 
Creative Dramatics program.  I support this effort and will encourage my 
child to be a responsible, respectful student. 
 
Parent signature 
 
 
Date: 

2017 
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Student Contract and Parent Consent Form 


